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Misty Maza

From: ARTHUR NACHT <anacht@snet.net>
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 6:13 PM
To: Misty Maza
Cc: Abigail Roth; Barbara d'ambruoso; Deborah Davis
Subject: Please Forward to Alder Decker

Please be cautious  
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

The Honorable Charles Decker 

Chair, Legislation Committee 

Board of Alders, City of New Haven 

  

November 12, 2020 

Dear Alderman Decker and Honorable Legislation Committee Members, 

I am writing today to express my support for the proposed amendment before 
your committee concerning refuse collection noise control.  The proposed amendment 
addresses an exceptionally important quality-of-life issue, loud noise by trash and recycling 
trucks during the middle of the night, a time of restful sleep. 

I have lived on Audubon Street in downtown New Haven for over seventeen years. For 
years, private trash and recycling trucks have done their work too early in the morning 
(sometimes as early as 2, 3, and 4 AM). This is a major disturbance of the peace. 

The GPS proposal, which I support, would provide a tool for actual enforcement and 
should deter violations of the sanctioned 5 AM pick up time. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter and my support of the proposed 
amendment. 

Please take action to benefit the residents of Downtown New Haven. 

Yours sincerely, 

 /s/ 



2

Arthur Nacht 

312 Audubon Court 

New Haven, CT 06510 

  
  
  


